
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6th February 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Standards and Expectations - Uniform 

In follow up to our issuing of the updated behaviour policy (Microsoft Word - behaviour-policy v3 
Sep 2023 (airedaleacademy.com))regarding our standards and expectations, we would like to 
reiterate the section regarding uniform. We are seeing a growing number of students attend school 
not wearing their full school uniform, in particular, skinny trousers (in place of tailored trousers) a tie 
is missing, the blazer not being worn or the footwear not being entirely black. As part of our uniform 
policy, we expect all pupils to wear their uniform at all times, there will be no exceptions unless 
directed by the Principal. 

Moving forward there will be heightened checks carried out. Any students found not to be wearing 
their uniform will be allocated the appropriate sanction and may be placed in Step Out until this has 
been rectified. 

Please ensure your child has the correct uniform for school. Please follow this link for details on 
where you can purchase our uniform https://www.airedaleacademy.com/uniform/.  

As always, we thank you for your support with this matter. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr N Roberson 
Vice Principal 
Climate and Expectations 

 

https://www.airedaleacademy.com/images/media/_doc/behaviour-policy%5b1%5d.pdf
https://www.airedaleacademy.com/images/media/_doc/behaviour-policy%5b1%5d.pdf
https://www.airedaleacademy.com/uniform/

